Thank Jow

We would like to thank everyone who attended, donated and/or supported the 9th Annual Savannah Marie Williams Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament and Buffet event held on August 9th at the Canasawacta Country Club. All contributions and support mean more than words can express. Thanks to everyone's generosity, we are able to continue to award two \$2,000 scholarships again this year—marking the 9th year we've had the honor of offering this award to two deserving Norwich City School students. Your ongoing support is a powerful tribute to Savannah's legacy and we are truly grateful for the love and encouragement our community continues to show.

It was a beautiful, hot day with 18 teams signing up to support the event. This year's Savannah Marie Williams Memorial event raised over \$7,000 because of the amazing support.

Last, but certainly not least, thank you to the committee members for their continued support and dedication in making this event happen. Their participation has been a big part of the success of this event over the years and we truly appreciate each of them.

We are very blessed to live among such caring people.

~Hakuna Matata~

The Williams Family